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MARINE SAFETY ADVISORY No. 20-19 

 

To: Owners/Operators, Masters, Nautical Inspectors, Recognized Organizations 

 

Subject: MULTIPLE LOAD LINE ASSIGNMENT BOOK REVISION 

 

Date: 23 July 2019 

 

Please be advised that with the revision of Republic of the Marshall Islands (RMI) Marine Notice 

2-015-2, the RMI Multiple Load Line Assignment Book (Assignment Book) has also undergone 

revision. The revisions authorize the vessel Master to record the change of freeboard in the existing 

multiple load lines and endorse the Assignment Book without an attending Recognized 

Organization (RO) Surveyor. New Assignment Books will be issued following normal practice 

when the existing books expire. 

 

In the interim, the Master may endorse the current Assignment Book on the “Surveyor” line. 

Although it is not necessary, should shipowners’ representatives wish to obtain a new, updated 

Assignment Book, a written request may be made to technical@register-iri.com. It will be 

provided at the normal cost for each vessel and have the same expiration date as the current 

booklet. 

 

This Advisory is applicable to existing, multiple Load Line Certificates only. Any request for new, 

additional International Load Line Certificates should be made in the normal manner through the 

RO. 

 

https://www.register-iri.com/wp-content/uploads/MN-2-015-2.pdf
mailto:technical@register-iri.com

